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Ref: PM 16/6/3 15 January 2007
cc. CAB 14/7/9

~ Mr John Meint Smith

P.O. Box 6480
Upper Mount Gravatt 4122

Brisbane

Fax: 0738496190

Dear Mr Smith,

ANUHA ISLAND RESORT

Thank you for your letter of November 16" 2006, and I apologise for the long delay in
acknowledging receipt.

It is the determination of this Government to redevelop Anuha Island Resort  You will
be contacted by the relevant Ministers in due course.

Yours sincerely,
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e
Manasseh D. Sogavaie
PRIME MINISTER




